
 

 

Hello Fellow Youth Leaders and Peacebuilders, 

 
Children of the Earth Ghana is hosting a 3 day conference in Aburi, Ghana from 
October 25-27, 2013, at the Methodist Youth Center.  . 

It is called One Peaceful Africa—Ghana Gathering 2013, and is the first of many 
upcoming One Peaceful Africa gatherings to be held across the African 
continent. 

The program is free, and there is a requested $20 per person contribution to help 
cover lodging and food. 

YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN US!!! 

 
The program is being finalized now, and your contributions are welcome.  Please 
complete the registration form and return it to all of the email addresses on the 
bottom. 

We will be covering such topics as Pioneering Spiritual Activism, Peace, 
Leadership, Conflict Resolution and Fundraising.    

Each participant is asked to present something representing the culture of their 
country, such as a song, dance or ceremony. 

We ask that registration forms be submitted on or before October 5, 2013 so we 
can continue planning. 

 
Thank you! 

Your One Peaceful Africa—Ghana Gathering 2013 Team 

Sammy         samwinna137@gmail.com,  

Mary             missaku@yahoo.com 

Princess       princess@coeworld.org 

Shelley         shelley@coeworld.org 


